INFORMATION FOR THE PARENTS
(For New Admissions Session 2020-21)

20.03.2020

Dear Parents

The information regarding New Session 2020-21 can be
collected from the School Reception on 1st April 2020
(Wednesday).

In case of any further notification from U.T. Administration
regarding COVID-19, the information shall be furnished on
the School Website.

Mrs. Pooja Prakash
Principal



